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Oregon has one of the highest participation rates and lowest cost per ballot cast in 

the country.   There is little evidence that fraud is a problem in elections.  It makes 

zero sense for the legislature to repeal a cost effective, convenient method for 

citizens to cast their ballots.   Repealing mail in voting is a "solution" in search of a 

problem.   


